
From: Taylor Dobbs <tdobbs@vpr.net> 
Sent: Friday, April 29, 2016 10:08:11 AM 
To: Coriell, Scott 
Subject: Email Release  

  

Scott,  
 
I understand the governor's office is planning to release today some of the emails Sarah 
London requested to have deleted earlier this month. 
 
Is there anything special I need to do to receive those files, or will they go out to the 
entire press list? 
 
Thank you. 

Taylor Dobbs 

Digital Reporter 

Vermont Public Radio  

Desk: 802-654-4364 
Mobile: 802-881-9837  
Twitter | Google+ 
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